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MUSEUM OF IRISH HISTORY RECEIVES GRANT  

 
 

 
 

The Museum of Newport Irish History has received a $2,000 legislative grant from the Rhode Island House 

of Representatives. The grant will be used to enhance the museum’s annual Michael F. Crowley Lectures 

series, which commences in the fall, and for enhancements to the displays at the Interpretive Center located 

at 648 Thames St.  Pictured, from left, are Newport Mayor Harry Winthrop, museum president Mike Slein,  

Rep. Peter Martin, D-Newport, Anne Marie McNulty and museum board members Donna McCarthy and 

Maria Carroll.  
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